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To: Managing Director 
      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Subject: Explanation and Financial analysis and operating results Q3, September 30, 2014  
 
 

 The financial performance of Thai Poly Acrylic Public Company Limited  as of fiscal Q3, September 
              30th, 2014, has been reviewed by the auditor with the following comments:- 
 

The net profit at Q3, September 30th, 2014 was Baht 4.5 million, decreased by Baht 5.0 million or 
53.1 % compared to same period last year. The main reasons were the decrease of revenue in Q3. 
In September 30th, 2014 revenue was reported at Baht 294.8 million, decreasing by Baht 40.7 
million or 12.1 % compared to the same period last year at Baht 335.5 million mainly due to impact 
on Thai Economy which still could not improve in country consumption, especially automotive 
sector, as well as world economy was still stagnant.  Moreover raw material was in upward trend 
and impact in increasing cost of sales. 
  

Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 

(Chate Pattanakul) 
Managing Director 

 


